
The upcoming HUB outage scheduled for this June is a change to the typical outage window for a system 

upgrade.  Below you will find an outline of the outage timeline and services that will be impacted.   

 

A HUB outage is scheduled for: 

 

Starting:   Friday, June 20
th

  12 noon EDT 

Services Resume:  Saturday, June 21
st
  12 noon EDT 

 

This outage will impact the following services: 

 HUB Faculty Center  

 HUB Student Center 

 HUB Administrative access 

 

During this time Epay, iTunes U, the UBlearns Course Setup Tool, Course Schedule and 

HangTag applications will be unavailable.  UBlearns will be available during this outage. 

 
Please note that this outage is longer than usual due to the size of the upgrade.  Be sure to 

plan accordingly for this system outage; we apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. 

 

For more HUB up to date information visit our website at http://www.buffalo.edu/hub/ or contact 

us at hubmail@buffalo.edu.   

 

If you would like to receive updates regarding this outage and other UBit services information, 

you can sign up for UB Alerts using the following link: 

 

http://www.buffalo.edu/ubit/news/alerts/subscribe.html 
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